From: David Hadley [mailto:dnhadley@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 2:50 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: In support of tree trimming along power lines

Dear Mr. Behrendt,

We are fortunate to have electricity on Durham Point and my household depends on it for our way of life. The transmission of electricity should be done in a way so as to protect the lives and property of the residents.

I am in support of the responsible trimming of trees around electric transmission lines that provide utility to my home.

Yours,

David Hadley 15 Edgerly Garrison Road